Paul Hughes

From: Andrew Philiips <andrewphillips52@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday 01 March 2016 13:15

To: Paul Hughes

Subject: Plate exemption

Dear Paul

I trust you have received the photos of my new vehicle | have purchased this particular vehicle to service the needs
of 2 clients | have, TAG Aviation in Farnborough and ElitAvia Aviation

Both require unmarked Mercedes, with built in wifi for their passengers and crew

ElitAvia is a Russian owned private airline operating 18 private jets out of Slovenia into many éifports around the
waorld, but for my purposes Farnborough, Luton and Stansted

Please let me know if you require any further information

Regards
Andrew

Sent from my iPhone







